
  

RIDGE VALLEY SCHOOL 
 

RVS/CIR/0100/2022-23                                                                                     23rd Sept 2022  
IMPORTANT INFORMATION GRADE XII 

 

Dear Parent 

Please note that the students of Grade XII will resume regular classes on 
Wednesday,28th September. 

The Business Studies paper that was scheduled for Grade XII on Friday, 23rd 
September will now be held on Wednesday, 28th September. Students who have 
an exam will stay in school after the exam and will attend regular classes as per the 
timetable. It will be a regular working day from 8.30 am to 2.50 pm. Buses will ply 
as usual. 

 
Warm regards 
 

Nidhi Tewari 
Principal 
 
 
 

 


